
Here is an update for finals at Keating.
St. Xavier High School has placed restrictions on the total number of participants and spectators
allowed in Keating Natatorium. To meet these requirements we will be doing the following.
There will be no relays at finals. All relays will be timed finals at prelims. This will reduce the 
number of athletes on deck, and help us to stay within the requirements we've been given.
There will be no spectator seating in the stands closest to the scoreboard.  These seats are reserved
for competitors and coaches only!  Only competitors and coaches will be allowed on deck.
Ticket sales will be limited to the stands and bleachers at the balcony end. Ticket sales will stop 
once those limits are reached.
Finals will be live streamed. Once we have the link information, the link will be posted                            
to swimmeet.com.
Ticket and heat sheet sales will be electronic at the door. No cash!
St. Xavier and Keating Natatorium require masking for everyone at all times, except when swimmers 
move to the block and are swimming, or during warm up/warm down. Once the swimmer exits
the pool masks are to be worn.
There will be one timer per lane.
Thanks to all of you for your help and cooperation.

Tom Schoborg
Meet Director
Southwest Classic


